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 NEWSLETTER  9th December 2022 

Message from the Head Teacher 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
Thank you so much to everyone who attended the after school 
meetings this week.  We wanted to give you the opportunity to see 
your child's classroom and their work. We will hold another open 
afternoon in the Spring Term 2023.  I know that people are wor-
ried about Strep A at the moment and please rest assured that we 
are doing everything we can to keep the learning environment 
clean.  We have implemented additional cleaning, more regular 
handwashing and we have been teaching the children about good 
hygiene for example when they sneeze or cough.  We have an  
exciting week ahead of us as we have our Christmas lunch on 
Thursday and for the first time in two years, we can invite you into 
school for the KS1 and KS2 Christmas Carol concerts.   
Have a lovely weekend and we looking forward to seeing you next 
week.   
Best wishes. Ms Booth and Team. 

Please click here to view  term dates for the  
school year. 

 

 

www.gwladysstreet.org 

 

 

0151-525-0843 @GwladysStPrim 

 

 

admin.office@gwladysstreet.com 

 

 

Christmas Lunch 

will be served 

Thursday  

15th December 

https://gwladysstreet.org/about/term-dates/


 

                    Working Hearing Dog in Year 3 

 

                       We would like to introduce you to 

our newest staff member, who will be joining us at 

Gwladys Street in the New Year.  

Watson is a three-year-old male Labrador. He will be intro-

duced to the children on Monday 19th December 2022, 

and start with us at Gwladys Street on  

Wednesday 4th January.  



 

 

 

 Attendance Matters 

Whole School Target: 97% - This week’s Whole school attendance: 89.5% 

Absence—if your child is absent from school you MUST contact the school before 
9:00am each day of your child's absence. Failure to make any contact with the 
school will result in a home visit from staff and Head teacher.  
Appointments—should be arranged outside of the school day and if this is not pos-
sible, medical evidence should be provided.  

Class      Attendance %       Position  

Chile   95.4%     

China   94.6%   

Germany  93.3% 

Japan   93%    

Butterflies  92%             5th 

Kenya   91.1%    6th 

Morocco   90.1%     7th 

India   89%        8th 

Russia   89%        8th 

Australia   88.1%            10th 

Costa Rica  87.1%                 11th 

New Zealand  85.8%     12th 

France   85.7%             13th 

Caterpillars  81%               14th 

Ladybirds  80%       15th 

Congratulations to Class Germany and Class Chile who are our  

Attendance winners this week. The children will all receive a 

Golden time activity.  

Well done! 

                      

to the 252 children who 

had 100% attendance 

this week. 

Classes with 100%  

attendance this week are 

Butterflies, Germany,  

Kenya, Morocco and Chile 

 

 

Well done to all of those 

children attending today 

as we have achieved 

93.7%, our highest  

attendance on a Friday. 



Star of the Week 

Class 

Caterpillars                    

Butterflies            

Ladybirds           

France            

Germany           

Australia           

New Zealand       

Kenya         

Morocco          

Chile   

Costa Rica  

India   

Russia   

China   

Japan 

 

Name 

Teddy K 

Gabor H 

Stefan A 

Noah B 

Harley L 

Reece P 

Mert A 

Ella K 

Maggie C 

Lottie K 

Jessica H 

Heidi M 

Ajay RS 

Bridgette A 

Marcie O 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our  

wonderful  

STARS OF THE WEEK  

Your hard work and 

efforts have not gone                            

unnoticed. 



Parent and toddler  

sessions will be held every  

Wednesday  

morning 9-10 am 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
In June Year 4 pupils will take part in the  

Statutory Multiplication Check.   
 
 

This check is against times tables  
upto 12 x 12.    

Please support your child at home by ac-
cessing Times Table Rock Stars where 
your child's class teacher has assigned 

appropriate times tables for them to work 
on.  In school, your child will also work on 

their tables ready for June.  
If you have any questions regarding the 
check, please speak to your child's class 

teacher.  
Please click here to view Parents infor-

mation pack 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unless you have been 

asked by the class teach-

er, please leave your 

child's toys at home. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents


Look at the wonderful week Year 5 have 

had. 

Year 5 have had an amazing week exploring the unique art of 
Lowry. We have been using drawing to recreate existing pieces 
of artwork using different drawing techniques and have used 

charcoal to create our very own negative images.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Family Support 

Our Calm Central 
team is here to offer 

you  
support about any  

concerns or issues. 

 

 

 

Worried about a child or  
young person? 

 

If a child or young person is at risk of harm, abuse or        
neglect please report it to : 

 

CARELINE 
Call 0151 233 3700 

 
 
 
 

MENU FOR WB 12th December 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY   
TO 

Bethany F 
Dexter N 

Riya T 
Andreea I 

Mohamed M 
Laqshya D 
Mirella B 
Thomas B 



 

Fancy a chat or 

want to meet new 

friends? 

Join us every 

Wednesday from 

2.30pm in the  

Breakfast room 

for coffee, cake 

and a chat 

Save money and get help with your fuel bills 

Click here to find out more. 

https://www.liverpool.gov.uk/housing/fuel-bills-and-energy-efficiency/save-money-and-get-help-with-your-fuel-bills/



